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Message 

 

 

It is a matter of pleasure and pride that a new regional centre i.e., “Goa Regional Centre” of Indian 

Institute of Chemical Engineers is starting at Goa with the initiative of Chemical Engineers in the 

region. 

 

This newly created platform will provide opportunities to chemical engineers working in different fields 

like teaching, research and development, and industries and students to come together and share the 

developments happening in chemical engineering science. 

 

Thousands of scientists are working in different organisations across the country. The developments 

emerging from their work are to be transferred to industry for improving existing processes and 

producing new products. Besides, these developments are to be gradually included in the curriculum 

of chemical engineering students. Indian Institute of Chemical Engineers is facilitating this process, 

and I hope Goa Regional Centre will make its contribution in this process. 

 

I congratulate the founding members of Goa Regional Centre for creating the new centre and wish 

them success in pursuing the activities of the Institute. 

 

 

Shyam Bang 

President 

 


